Dear IIW President ,
Dear IIW Past Presidents,
Dear Distirct Chairmen,
Dear National Representatives,

It is  great honour and joy for all Inner Wheel members of District 247-GREECE and me personally that our IIW President ChrIs Kirby will be attending and participating to the WOMEN FOR EUROPE 9-THE ROLE OF INNER WHEEL- which will be held on 4,5 ,6 & 7th April 2019 in the lovely island of Syros.

We are all waiting to meet and welcome our dear President and all of you  in Syros,

In InnerWheel Friendship,
Debbie Varotsou
District Chairman D 247-GREECE 2017-2019
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